
 Steven Pardy 
128 Riverview Road 

Ewell 
KT19 0JQ 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Work to Lime Tree at 128 Riverview Road 

I write with reference to the large Lime tree at the bottom of my garden which has a Tree 
Preservation Order, reference 301/T5. 

I have recently noticed that there is a large void under the base of the tree and there are signs of 
significant decay to the inside of the trunk. 

I have consulted a tree surgeon who have raised concern over the condition and believe that it 
likely that the tree will need to be felled. 

Whilst this is unfortunate, I am concerned that should the tree fall, not only would it risk 
significant damage to my own property, but it is in close proximity to The Riverview Nursery and 
Primary School where children are present during the week, as well as the public footpath. 

I seek your advice on whether there is any possibility of saving the tree or as I fear it needs to be 
felled. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Steven Pardy 


